
Deputy Minister Dipuo Letsatsi-Duba takes Imbizo to Moletjie community in 
Limpopo 
 
25 Jul 2017 
 
The Deputy Minister for the Public Service and Administration, Dipuo Letsatsi-Duba will 
on Friday 28 July 2017, meet the community of Moletjie in Polokwane in an Imbizo to 
interact with local residents on issues of service delivery when interfacing with 
government. 
 
The community outreach is part of the ‘Batho Pele - Putting People First’ programme 
aimed at responding to service delivery challenges experienced by the community of 
Moletjie. 
 
This will ensure that citizens are given an opportunity to voice their concerns and 
engage government concerning issues that affect their daily lives. Focus will be based 
on how service offerings are done, and what experiences the public has when dealing 
with public servants at service delivery points. 
 
The Imbizo is a strategic vehicle that enables the department to interact with citizens in 
its quest to improve service provision in support of the priorities of government. 
 
Members of the media are invited to the event as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 28 July 2017 
Venue: Moletjie Moshate (Tribal Council), Moletjie, Polokwane, Limpopo 
Time: 12h00 
 
For more information contact: 
Office of the Deputy Minister 
Ms Olebogeng Kgasi  
Cell: 083 796 5274 
E-mail: olebogengk@dpsa.gov.za 
 


